
 

Communal Dining Clarification 

3/17/20 

 

To all Culinary Services Support Team member and Campus DFS, 

 

As a point of clarification, be aware that communal dining must cease in all campuses by the end of the 
day on Wednesday, March 18.   

 

The only exceptions to this mandate are residents who have been identified as needing assistance on 
the completed the Observation “Trilogy Dining/Eating Assistance Needed.”   This observation will have 
been administered by Clinical.  

 

Residents meeting this qualification will be assisted in either the main dining room or the restorative, 
following the social distancing guidelines.   Hallways and common areas are not to be used for any 
meal service. 

 

Should you observe any variation to this mandated procedure, immediately escalate the conversation 
through myself, Andy Crowel (North Region Campuses) or Jason Niehaus (South Region Campuses). 

 

 

-EJ- 
Eric A. Johnson 

Vice President – Culinary Services 
 


